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13 of our participants submitted nature themed artwork
in the second annual nature art contest by Additional
Needs Inc. at Naples Botanical Gardens on Saturday
January 15", 2022.

We have been able to continue developing our adaptive
digital programming courtesy of the Schulze Family
Foundation.

Our employment site outings last month were Holiday
Inn Club Vacations and Goodwill. Our community
outings last month were Adaptive Sailing at Sugden
Park, Naples Botanical Gardens, and Eagle Lake Park
to play basketball.

We have openings in our summer STEAM Day Camp.
This school aged pregram will teach a variety of
adaptive programming skills such as Culinary, Digital
Crafting, Camera Use, Photo Editing, 3D printing, Virtual
Reality, and Community Outings.

We are also enrolling for our Adult Day Training LEAP
Program.

Please reach for more information and to tour the
facility.

Catrina Sanchez, Director

(239)403-0366 csanchez@fl.easterseals.com

www.easterseals.com/florida
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Leap Program

Second Annual Art Contest through
Additional Needs Inc. at Naples Botanical
Gardens

Our participants have really enjoyed using the
virtual reality system to learn new skills.



